
NOTICE 

CITY OF WARREN  

HOUSING COMMISSION MEETING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT there will be a Special Meeting of the Housing 
Commission on Thursday, August 10, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., to be held Stilwell Manor, Stilwell 
Recreation Room, located at 26600 Burg Road, Warren, MI 48089. 

Closed session pursuant to the Open Meetings Act at MCL 15.268(h) to discuss the attorney-
client privileged memorandum of July 11, 2023. 

 
Anyone wishing to submit questions about the business address at this meeting, or request a 
virtual meeting link to accommodate a disability, may do so by contacting the Senior Housing 

Office at (586) 758-1310 or sending an email to svclark@cityofwarren.org or 
sgorgis@cityofwarren.org.  

 

This Notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Sections 5 (1), 5 (4), and 9 (2) of Act 
267 of the Public Acts of Michigan, 1976. 
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